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Place this card in the offering plate or hand it
 in at the Connection Center as you leave.

PRAYER AND PRAISE
 If you would like to be added to the Rush Creek Prayer Team, please email: 
prayerteam@rushcreekbc.org.

• Please keep Mary Bunch in your prayers as she has hip surgery on 
Monday, June 27. Pray that the surgery and recovery will go well.

• Keep Duane Dykhouse in your prayers as he recovers from foot surgery.
• Our deepest sympathies go out to Jerry and Judy Kooistra with the 

homegoing of their daughter Irene. Also, Kevin & Luann Velting with the 
homegoing of Luann's mother Chick Dwarshuis. Visitation for Chick will 
be today  from 6:00 - 8:00 PM at Stroo Funeral Home. A memorial 
service will be held at 10:00 AM Monday, June 27, at Covenant Christian 
Reformed Church, 7171 Willard Ave. SE. Please keep this families in your 
prayers.

• Please  pray for safety for our Colorado missions team. They left on 
Wednesday and will return on July 2.

NOTES ON TODAY'S MESSAGE



CONTACT US 
office@rushcreekbc.org • (616) 583-7600 • rushcreekbc.org 

MISSIONARIES OF THE MONTH
Please pray for our missionaries in Paraguay: Jerry & Sandi Bomers, Alex & 

Deltha Gulart, Cory & Kim Hodgson, and Cleiton & Viviane Menor.
Stop by the coffee bar to taste some of the specialty coffee.

Rush Creek Bible Church desires that everyone who attends RCBC will 
find authentic relationships through joining one or more 
RushCommunities that fit their needs and inspires them to engage, learn, 
serve and grow. 

KIDS
For our weekly programming, please grab a Rush Kids brochure at the 
Connection Center, located in the main foyer.

STUDENTS
For our weekly programming and event schedule, please find 
information at rushcreekbc.org/students.

YOUNG ADULTS
EXPLORE - Please find more information at rushcreekbc.org/
youngadults

MONTHLY GIVING TO DATE (6/19/22)
Ministry Fund: $55,138.33 | Missions: $16,664.00 | Project Renewal: $4,328.00

 WELCOME
Welcome to Rush Creek! If you have any questions, please stop by our 
Connection Center, and we will be happy to assist you. At Rush Creek we strive 
for authentic relationships, genuine community, and to reflect Jesus Christ.

MORNING WORSHIP - June 26, 2022

ADVENTURE WEEK

VISITING FOR THE
FIRST TIME

If this is your first time visiting Rush Creek, 
please help us get to know you by 

completing the Communication Card on 
the back side of this tear off. After you fill it 

out, bring to the Connection Center to 
receive a gift.

SUMMER OFFICE SCHEDULE
During the months of June, July and August the office will be open  Monday 
through Thursday, 9:00 AM-4:00 PM and closed on Fridays. If you need to 
contact a staff member you will find their phone numbers in the June issue of 
the Rush Creek Digest which you will find at the Connection Center.

VOLUNTEERS NEEDED
Do you like coffee and enjoy being able to get a cup when you come to church 
on Sunday morning? Are you looking for an area that you could serve here at 
Rush Creek?  If so, we could use your help.  We are looking for some individuals 
or couples that would be willing to make coffee before the morning worship 
service. You would need to be at  the church at 8:30 AM to get the coffee 
made.  Everything is set up, and training will be provided.  All you need to do is 
brew the coffee and put it out at the kiosks.  We hope to recruit enough 
volunteers so that you would only need to volunteer one Sunday each month.  
If you are willing and interested, please call Kathy (616) 583-7600 or email 
kathy@rushcreekbc.org  email Kathy@rushcreekbc.

WOMEN'S RETREAT
Join with other women for an incredible weekend, September 30-October 2, to 
be refreshed in spirit, restored in relationships, and renewed in your walk with 
Christ. The speaker this year will be Shaunti Feldhahn. If you are interested in 
attending the retreat, please sign up at graceadventures.org/women by June 
26. The cost is $155.00. There is limited space so sign up soon.

JULY RUSH CREEK DIGEST
If you want to more information about opportunities and events going on this 
summer here at Rush Creek, make sure you stop by the Connection Center and 
pick up the July issue of the Rush Creek Digest today.

OUR DAILY BREAD DEVOTIONAL
The July, August and September 2022 issue of Our Daily Bread is now 
available. You will find them on the table by the Library.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

For a list of events and activities for this month, visit rushcreekbc.org/events.

WEEKLY ACTIVITIES

Parents and grandparents, bring your kids 
going into Kindergarten through 6th 

grade to our Rush Kids Adventure Week 
on Monday-Thursday, July 11-14, 6:00-8:30 

PM. Join us for a week of fun at Camp 
Kilimanjaro, An Epic Expedition through 

Proverbs. To register your kids go to 
https://rushcreekbc.org/adventure-week-

registration/ and if you would like to 
volunteer you can register at https://
rushcreekbc.breezechms.com/form/
AWvolunteer. Or you can can the QR 

code below.  If you have any questions, 
please call the office 616-583-7600.
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